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2023 CURBSIDE LEAF PICKUP 
  
Beginning Tuesday, November 14, 2023, the City of Lebanon will begin its annual curbside leaf 
pickup.   The season runs annually from November through December. 
 
To participate in the curbside leaf pick-up program: 

 Pile leaves in a row on your street a minimum of 18 inches away from the curb. 

 Keep leaf rows less than three feet high. 

 Do not block bike lanes, sidewalks, pathways, mailboxes, driveways, or intersections 

with leaf piles. 

 Place leaves separate from garbage cans and yard debris bins. 

 Remove any obstructions, including basketball hoops and parked cars, to allow for the 

leaf pick-up equipment to collect leaves. 

 Crews will not pick up yard debris, tree branches, grass clippings, construction materials, 

or garbage during leaf pick-up operations. 

We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we perform the necessary work.  If you have 
any questions or concerns, please contact Public Works at 541-258-4918 or 
pw@lebanonoregon.gov 
 
 
 

Contact: Jason Williams, Public Works Director 
Phone: 541-258-4280 
Email: jason.williams@lebanonoregon.gov 
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